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GREEN CROSS(R)

WEED GUARD(R)

Weed Preventer

GRANULAR

DOMESTIC

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: Chloramben 
equivalent.................................4%

(Present as Ammonium Salt)

REG. NO. 15,954 P.C.P. ACT

For certain flowers, vegetables and shrubs

Net Contents:  500 g

GREEN CROSS
Division of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.

6860 Century Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario L5N 2W5

Treats 55 Sq. Metres.

WEED GUARD kills weed seedlings as they sprout.  It will maintain
weed control for 6 to 8 weeks or more, depending on weather
conditions.

Apply to bare soil.  Apply when weeding and preferably
immediately after cultivation.  It will not kill growing weeds. 
Do not disturb treated soil.

If no rain falls within 3 or 4 days after application, water the
area lightly to activate the herbicide. Poor weed control and
some crop damage may occur on sandy soils if heavy rains should



work chemical into soil.  It is often desirable to break up the
crust that forms in flower and shrub beds during the summer. 
Remove any weeds, stir the soil, then spread as recommended.  A
treatment at this time will prevent most weed growth for the rest
of the season. Vegetable beds can be treated only once in a
season.

This package will treat 55 sq. metres.  Proper application will
result in 5-6 granules per 10 sq. cm.  Puncture the container lid
and shake out contents avoiding existing plant foliage as much as
possible.

WEEDS CONTROLLED:  Chickweed, lamb's quarters, pigweed, purslane,
ragweed, smartweed, barnyard grass, crabgrass and foxtails.
Sprouts coming from roots of established perennial weeds are not
controlled.

ESTABLISHED PLANTS:  Perennial Flowers, Shrubs and Trees: Spread
on the soil immediately after weeding and cleaning up each bed in
the spring.

GLADIOLI:  WEED GUARD can be applied at any stage during the
growth cycle.

TRANSPLANTED PLANTS:  Annual Flowers, Tomatoes and Peppers,
Perennial Flowers and Shrubs:  Prepare the bed and set out the
transplants as usual.  Allow about two weeks to overcome the
"shock" of transplanting and start growing.  Pull or hoe out any
weeds that have started to grow.  Spread WEED GUARD evenly,
keeping as much off the foliage as possible.

DO NOT USE ON PANSIES OR IMPATIENS.

SEEDED VEGETABLES:  Carrots, Lima Beans, Snap beans, Squash and
Pumpkin:  Prepare a good seed bed, then plant the seeds.  Spread
WEED GUARD the same day or within a few days of planting before
weeds emerge.  Do not use on seeded flowers prior to emergence,
as many will be injured.

LIST OF ANNUAL AND PERENNIAL FLOWERS, SHRUBS AND TREES which will
not be injured when directions are followed: Arborvitae, Ash,
Aster, Azalea, Aloysia, Chrysanthemum, Dahlia, Daylily, Iris,
English Ivy, Juniper, Marigold, Peony, Petunia, Privet,
Rhododendron, Rose, Snapdragon, Spirea, Yew, Zinnia.

PRECAUTION:  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid
unintentional mixing with fertilizers, seeds insecticides,
fungicides or other herbicides.

DISPOSE of empty containers in garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


